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30 April 2018
Australians with disability will be empowered to exercise more choice and control in their lives.

The Federal Government will provide $56 million in grant funding to projects that help make
Australia more inclusive for people with disability.

Many of the projects will specifically target hard-to-reach communities, such as Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander people, remote regions, and culturally and linguistically diverse
populations.

The projects have been funded through the National Disability Insurance Agency’s Information,
Linkages and Capacity Building (ILC) Program.
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